



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

22nd November 2023

Dear Parent,

I am excited to share details with you of this year's Lower School Carol Service which your son/daughter will be involved in. This is a very rewarding experience and a lovely event. The choir play an important role in the service and are currently learning their carols.

Students will need to ensure that their uniform is neat and tidy for the service. Below you will find rehearsal details and the plan for Monday 4th December.

Monday 4th December 2023

5.45pm Dinner (choir students should stay in college on the day joining us for dinner)

6.15pm Warm Up

7.00pm Service – should end no later than 8.15pm

Refreshments will be available in Big School at the end of the Service to which you are cordially invited.

Could I ask you to send an email to me only if your son/daughter cannot take part in the service please?

Many thanks in advance for all of your support and effort in helping your son/daughter to take part in this Carol Service.

With my very best wishes,

Reply slip if your son/daughter **cannot** take part:

_______ (student's name) **cannot** take part in the Carol Service on Monday 4th December at 7.00pm.

Signed: _______ (parent/guardian)

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com